
 

 

 

 

 

 

August 30, 2022 

Dear Candidate, 

We are pleased to inform you that NFIB NY PAC has endorsed your candidacy for election to the 

New York State Legislature based upon your support of the small business agenda.   

NFIB is the nation’s leading small business association, representing its members in Washington, 

D.C. and all 50 states. Founded in 1943 as a nonprofit, nonpartisan organization, NFIB gives 

small and independent business owners a voice in shaping the public policy issues that affect 

their business. NFIB’s powerful network of grassroots activists sends their views directly to state 

and federal lawmakers through our unique member-only ballot, thus playing a critical role in 

supporting America’s free enterprise system. NFIB’s mission is to promote and protect the right 

of our members to own, operate, and grow their businesses. More information about NFIB is 

available online at www.nfib.com/new-york/. 

We encourage you to make use of our NFIB NY PAC endorsement in your campaign speeches 

and literature. It is our hope that this support will help you with all voters. Please note that NFIB 

will also be informing our members in your district of this decision.  

We look forward to the opportunity to work with you in Albany to address the urgent needs of 

recovering from the coronavirus pandemic, reducing the costs of doing business, cutting broad 

business and income taxes, easing regulatory barriers, and rebuilding the economy. 

Thank you again for your support of the small business agenda. Should you have any questions, 

please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ashley Ranslow       Molly Dillman  

New York State Director     New York State Assistant Director 

https://www.nfib.com/new-york/

